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Loudoun to Hold Virtual Public Information Meeting on Ryan Road Widening Project 
April 18 

Loudoun County is hosting an online meeting April 18, 2024, to provide information to the 
public on the Ryan Road Widening project between Evergreen Mills Road (Route 621) and Beaverdam 
Drive (Route 2475). The public information meeting will be held Thursday, April 18, 2024, from 6:00 – 
7:00 p.m. Members of the public are invited to join the virtual meeting to learn, ask questions and 
provide input about the project.  

Login information and meeting materials are available for review at 
loudoun.gov/ryanroadwidening. Meeting materials include a preliminary design as well as speaker 
sign-up and comment forms. Members of the public must sign up in advance to ask questions during 
the event by April 17, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. Online participants may also send questions to the project 
team as Q&A messages, which will be answered during the meeting as time allows. 

This project provides for the planning, design, right-of-way acquisition and widening of Ryan 
Road between Evergreen Mills Road and Beaverdam Drive. Ryan Road will be widened as a four-lane, 
median-divided roadway with shared use paths on both sides of the road. The scope of work also 
includes modifications at the Evergreen Mills Road intersection to accommodate the four-lane 
roadway. 

For more information about the proposed Ryan Road widening project, including a link to sign 
up for updates about the project and details about the upcoming public meeting, visit 
loudoun.gov/ryanroadwidening. 
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